
 

Announcements for the Week of 
January 27, 2020 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Last call for One Credit Program enrollment. Forms are due in the 
OLLI office Tuesday, January 28, by 4:00 pm. You can find 
purple One Credit forms in the Campbell Center office and 
classrooms, at the HEC in Medford, and on the OLLI Website.  
 


